On 29th february 2016 we started the "Alternanza scuola-lavoro" project with Mss Bice Pantaleo and Mr Ponzo. In the morning we visited several monuments, many archeological sites and the most important places of Marsala city like: "Palazzo VII Aprile", the main church called "Chiesa Madre", "Villa Cavallotti", "Piazza Purgatorio", "Porta Garibaldi" and the district where the city town hall is located. Thanks to these visits, we knew something more about the origins of our city, its symbol and the importance of the two main ports. We learned something about "Palazzo VII Aprile" and also something about the origin of the name from where the palace comes from. During the day we met with some problems because of the too long break we had.

On 10th March 2016, during the second meeting, Mss Pantaleo talked us about the importance of the port and of the trade of Marsala as well as the importance of Marsala wine, well known all over the world and produced by "Cantine Florio". We visited "Museo Garibaldino" where Mss Pantaleo showed us the figure of Garibaldi in all his greatness. We learned of the events linked to the Unification of Italy and the port of Marsala. We didn't find any problem or difficult situations.

On 16th March 2016, still guided by Mss Pantaleo and Mr Ponzo, we went to "Decumano Massimo" in order to visit the archeological park. Then, we gathered at the S. Pietro complex

to see together a documentary that provided us a further explanation. We learned about the style of Romans' life that spent most of their time chatting and relaxing themselves in equipped spa, of which we can appreciate great mosaics representing hunting scenes and other images. We didn't find any problem since the explication has been very clear.

On 19th March we went to the "Museo del Carmine" to attend a conference focused on the theme of tourism with the participation of some experts like Alessandro Lo Verde, Andrea Romanelli and also of the mayor of the city. The experts explained and illustrated us several interesting things. We learned some entrepreneurial techniques too.

On 22nd March 2016 we visited the "Palazzo Fici" rooms and we learned the history and the origins of the palace. During the visit we were guided by Mss Pantaleo and Mr Ponzo. The whole experience has been very interesting and enjoyable.